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‘Being the best we can be, because with God all things are possible”  

 

Dear Parents and carers. 

Another busy week, and some busy weather too! Please be mindful of the British weather when sending 
your children to school- they may well need a sun hat and suncream, as well as a raincoat because we do 
try to get outside for fresh air every day.  

We have now invited our new Reception children and their parents into both schools and are so pleased 
to be welcoming you, whether as a sibling or a brand new family. The children all got involved with       
activities straight away and I am sure they will settle well in September and be a wonderful new cohort of 
children. I am looking forward to seeing them grow over the next 7 years! 

We have also enjoyed sports events and trips this week, with our 
children representing the federation in a positive and                
respectful way. As I write, I am looking forward to The Big bang 
with Year 6 this afternoon.  

Next week brings both school's sports days and the summer fair 
at St Lawrence- hopefully many of you will be able to join us for 
these exciting events. 

Sending best wishes for a happy and peaceful weekend, 

Mrs Nash 

 

 

SPORTS DAY 

Sports Day will  be held on Monday 26th June in the  morning, gates for parents will open at 

9.15am for a 9.30am start. An  alternative date has been provisionally booked in to the diary 

which is Monday 10th July.  

Parents are most welcome to be enthusiastic spectators and we will welcome you on to the 

school field. Please ensure on that day that children are dressed in Sports kit wearing trainers 

and have a sunhat and bottle of water with them.  

 

LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

This Years leavers assembly will take place on Thursday 20th July in St  Lawrence church at 

1.30pm where we will say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils and wish them all the very best in their 

Secondary school. This assembly is only open to parents/carers and family members of our  

current Year 6 cohort. 



 

 

AWARDS THIS WEEK GO TO…. 

St. Lawrence Values Award 

Our St. Lawrence Values Award is an award nominated by the pupils and teachers to reflect the school’s 

values  represented in the ‘St. Lawrence Way’. This week Mr Matthews has nominated Years 3/4 football 

team showing great resilience in the football tournament. 

Headteacher’s Award 

Class One  

Freddie R  - for his fantastic use of sounds when writing a sentence. 

Class Two 

Oliver C  -  for focusing on his learning in all areas. 

Albie  - for being a super role model in class, and always focusing on his learning. 

Class Three 

Baaba  -  for always  being ready to learn. 

Kofi  -  for trying his hardest in all lessons. 

Class Four 

Arthur  - for his excellent behaviour on the trip. 

Ella  -  for showing great interest on the trip. 

House point winners   

This week the winning house is St Andrew and St Patrick’s with a staggering 35  points each. 

Well done to Angelica and Graciella the House Captain and everyone who is a member of this 

house. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOUSE NAME POINTS THIS WEEK POINTS IN TOTAL 

St David 20 970 

St Patrick 35 931 

St Andrew 35 1051 

St George 13 904 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 

Class 1 have won this week’s Attendance Trophy  with an  attendance figure of  
100% 

Very well done!  



  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Evie in Reception class has achieved her 10m badge in swimming. 

Well done Evie! 
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 JUNE   
Monday 26th Sports Day  (AM) 

(10th July - Reserve day) 

Wednesday 28th  Burton Borough Transition Day 

 

Friday 30th  St Lawrence Summer Fair 3.15pm -6pm 

 

 JULY   
Mon 3rd / Tues 4th 

 

Ercall Wood / HLC /  Charlton Transition Day 

Wed 5th / Thurs 6th 

 

New starter taster days 

Friday 7th  Crucial Crew Year 6  

Wednesday 12th Class 1 visit to Hoo Zoo 

Thursday 13th Year 5/6  Outdoor Countryside experience @      

Harper   Adams 

Friday 14th 

 

Chance to Shine (PM) 

Thursday 20th 

 

Year 6 Leavers assembly  at 1.30pm 

 Friday 21st 

 

Last day of term 
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